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LEGAL NOTICE 

 
Sludge Cake Disposal Bidding 

 
The Village of Rhinebeck is currently seeking competitive bids for its sludge cake disposal, at 
the Village of Waste Water Treatment Facility on Astor Drive in Rhinebeck, New York. 
 
The sludge cake is generated by an activated sludge process and is dewatered using ferric volute 
dehydrator by plate and frame dewatering equipment.  Sludge Cake usually achieves 22% solids.  
Sludge cake may or may not be lime stabilized during this contract period. 
 
A yearly estimated generation of sludge is 340 ton.  The sludge dewatering equipment is located 
on a second story, over a garage bay, employing Bombay doors to the garage area below.   
 
Proposals should include the use of a 20 yard roll- off dumpster.  The dumpster shall have inside 
measurements of 5’2”H x 7’0” W x 15’6”L= 20 yard dumpster.  Having sealed tailgates and 
non-permeable liner and tarp preventing any odors or water-entering disposal of sludge cake.  
Sludge analysis “T.C.L.P.” will be submitted upon request. 
 
Please include a non-collusion certificate with your bid.  Also include a copy of your current 
sludge hauling permit certification. 
 
All bids must include a certified check in the amount of 10% of the bid for a year for contract or 
a bid in the amount of 10% of a year contract.  This contract shall take affect September 9, 2014 
and shall run for a period of one year ending August 31, 2015. All bids are requested to reflect a 
cost per ton basis.  Please do not submit a bid reflecting price per ton plus dumping and 
transporting fee separately. 
 
The Village of Rhinebeck is asking for bids to be received by 4:00 pm September 9, 2014 at the 
Village of Rhinebeck, 76 East Market  St., Rhinebeck, NY, and all bids will be opened at the 
Board meeting of September 9, 2014 which commences at 7:00 pm.  The Village Board of 
Trustees has the right to accept or reject all bids. 
 
Pat Coon 
Village Clerk  
 

 


